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Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club Events

Notes from the President...

The winter is slowly slipping away, and we haven't had enough snow to
really enjoy sledding in our area. But that doesn't mean the club hasn't
been active. New signage has been placed in key areas on the trail to
direct traffic to associate member businesses and on our new-to-us
groomer to let everyone know who is responsible for maintaining the
local trail system.

We have also welcomed two new associate members with Dakota Silk
Screen (check out the link to the new club swag!) and City Lights Bar
and Event Center (keep an eye out for a meeting or event to be held
there soon!)

Many members have been traveling to get some throttle therapy in
and* meet up on the trails at their destinations! So, no matter where
you may be riding, keep an eye open for friends from back home!

Sincerely, e RO

Kelly Weismantel DRIFT -
President of the Aberdeen Drift Buster Showmobile Club BUSTERS
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MEETING DATES AND EVENTS

February 6 - Drift Buster Club Meeting -
City Lights Bar & Events Center
7:30pm

Drift Busters in the Community
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www.dssia.com - Click on the STORE tab and select
the Aberdeen Drift Busters

The Aberdeen Drift Busters have partnered with Dakota Silk Screen of
Aberdeen (the newest Associate Member of the Club) to provide
Aberdeen Drift Buster Apparel. The deadline to order is February 21st.
Orders will be delivered at the March 6th meeting at Pizza Ranch.

For more information on the Club visit
www.AberdeenDriftbusters.com
or follow on Facebook @Aberdeen Drift Busters
Snowmobile Club
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